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TUSCALOOSA, Ala. (April 7, 2017) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to 
announce that Structural Engineer Matt Keeney, PE, has joined the firm 
in its Tuscaloosa office.

Keeney, who has 17 years of experience, will oversee all structural design 
for our industrial and private clients.

He has a wide variety of experience in the structural design of commercial 
facilities, ranging from manufacturing plants to power plants.

“We are excited that Matt decided to join our team in Tuscaloosa,” said 
Alicia Rudolph, PE, Engineer Manager for Neel-Schaffer’s Tuscaloosa 
office. “He brings a wealth of knowledge in structural design performed 
for both industrial and municipal facilities throughout the Southeast. We 
look forward to continuing to grow our structural department under his 
leadership.”

Keeney is a Registered Professional Engineer in Alabama and five other states: Florida, Georgia, Iowa, 
Tennessee, and Wisconsin.

He holds a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from the University of Alabama at Birmingham. 


